
 
 

 

         27th January, 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Charity Fundraising Night (St Rocco’s Hospice, Cardiac Risk in Young and Dogs Trust) 

 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that on Thursday 3rd of March, 
at 7pm-9pm, we are holding a fundraising night in aid of three different charities as 
listed above. The evening will involve numerous Music performances from both past 
and current students, staff and some visiting guests. 
This was a very successful night last year and we raised over £1,250 so we are 
hoping to raise this and more this year. 
 
During the evening a representative from both St. Rocco’s Hospice and Cardiac Risk 
in the Young (CRY) will be in attendance to give us a little more information about 
the work they do. We are also asking for those attending, to bring a can of dog food 
or some dogs toys in aid of Dogs Trust. 
 
Tickets are £5 each and will go on sale after half term. If you wish to purchase 
tickets then please contact me on c.oflanagan@bridgewaterhigh.com and you can 
then pay for them on the night, or students can purchase them from the finance 
office on Upper Site. There are only 200 tickets available. 
 
If you would like to donate to these very worthy causes, but cannot attend the 
evening, then please use the following link as all donations are greatly appreciated:  
https://www.justgiving.com/teams/Bridgewaterhighschool 
 
Also, if you would like to donate a prize for the raffle, which will take place on the 
night then please contact me on the email address above to arrange collection, or 
feel free to drop them into reception on either Upper or Lower site. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Ciara O’Flanagan 

 
 
Ciara O’Flanagan 
(Head of Music) 
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